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Daisy Class

Transport 

We had such fun exploring our 
new topic this week. We looked at 

different transport and talked 
about where they travel (sea, 

road, sky, tracks). We looked at  
old and new vehicles too. We 

enjoyed reading lots of different 
transport books, our favourite 
was 'Mr Gumpys Motor Car'!

Shapes   

We reviewed our four main shapes 
- circle, triangle, square and 

rectangle. We counted how many 
sides they had and how we could 

tell the difference between a 
square and a rectangle. We made 

train pictures using shapes, maybe 
you could make a shape picture at 

home! 

Library Books

Please make sure that you 
have returned ALL library 
books to Daisy Class. We 

have a very high number of 
outstanding books. Please 
have a look over half term 

for any you may have.

Valentine's Day

We indulged in all things red and 
sparkly on Thursday when we 

learnt about Valentine's day and 
thought of those we love and why 
they are special to us. We played 
with red playdough, red sparkly 
sand and water and created lots 

of pictures using hearts! 

Next half term 

This half term has flown by! It is 
hard to believe that we are half way 
through our year in Daisy Class. The 
children have grown up so much and 
are progressing by the day! Have a 
lovely half term break and we look 

forward to welcoming you back, 
hopefully with some warmer weather 
and a few signs of Spring next half 

term! 

Number of the week

This week our number of the week 
was '10!' We were so excited to have 

made it to a two digit number and 
loved meeting a new numberblock! 

Sound of the week

We recapped all of the sounds that 
we have learnt so far (s, t, a, n, p, 
i, h, c, o, d.) We have done so well 
to learn them and have remembered 

the actions brilliantly too! 


